

August 31, 2020

Kevin Robbibaro
Operations Manager
Columbia River Disposal
Via email: Kevin.Robbibaro@WasteConnections.com

Dear Mr. Robbibaro:

Thank you for your continued business with Republic Services.

It has recently come to my attention that your rate is inconsistent with the in-county rate offered at our transfer stations in Klickitat County. As a result, effective October 1, 2020, the corrected rate for your account will be \$5.00 per cubic yard.

We appreciate the opportunity to continue to provide service to you. Please let me know if there are any questions at 206-777-6430, or via email at MEasley@republicservices.com.

Respectfully,

Maria Easley

**Assistant Controller**